
                   Northern Oneida County ATV Club
                     P.O. Box 198

                    Boonville, NY 13309

October 2018

The Northern Oneida County ATV Club final 2018 monthly meeting will be on October 24 at the
Harland J Hennessey VFW Post 5538, 108 Park Avenue, Boonville,, NY at 6:30 PM.

The normal monthly business matters will be discussed including some matters for the 2019 season.
In addition, election of officers will take place. All members in good standing may vote and apply
for a position.

The following positions will be voted on for a 2 year term:  President, Vice president, Secretary and
Treasurer.  If you are interested in one of these positions or would like more information about a
position, please email the club at the address at bottom of this letter. You may also contact us via the
Facebook page or by postal mail. The positions will become effective January 1, 2019.

At the end of the meeting, our 2018 annual raffle winners will be drawn and contacted. If you would
like to buy some tickets, they will be available before the drawing.

We look forward to seeing everyone at the meeting and hope some new individuals will step forward
for the open positions and have some new ideas for the 2019 season.

The first meeting of the 2019 season will be February 27, 2019.

Northern Oneida County memberships are available for 2019 in multiple ways:

If you intend to purchase a Lewis County ATV Trail permit and receive a discount, just click on the
NOCATV Club when filling out your online LC ATV permit. 

On our web page, nocatvclub.com, under the membership tab there is an online form to fill out and
just mail the check to us.

Or on our web page, nocatvclub.com, under the membership tab, choose the link to open a pdf. Fill
out and print the application and mail both the filled in application and a check.

Reminder, a club membership, coozie or a new club color hats and t-shirts make great Christmas
presents.

Thank you to all the 2018 members, those that volunteered at events, those that came out to our
meetings, those who came to public town/state or village meetings for support, those that shared our
posts on Facebook and those that came out and helped with cleanup of the trails.
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For 2019, we are working hard with Lewis County ATV Trail System and Highmarket Wheelers
ATV Club to get a link from Lewis County Trails into Boonville. Some pieces are in place but we
still need a few more parcels to make it all work. 

Also, we are still in the loop waiting for state approval to expand the club trails. 

To all the raffle ticket holders, Good Luck!

See you at the meeting!

From all of the officers, have a happy holiday season and a very Happy New Year!
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